
      

            
           

          
 

              
             
         
          
          
   

               
  

             
     

            
           
         

 

LMOP Shares U.S. EIA's Request for Comments
	

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to inform its 
Partners and other interested stakeholders about a notice and request for comments 
from the Energy Information Administration (EIA), within the U.S. Department of 
Energy (DOE). 

The EIA annually collects data related to natural gas supply and disposition in the United 
States and publishes statistics from the data on its website. EIA has proposed to 
change its survey instructions to specifically include "producers of renewable 
natural gas (RNG) or biogas" including landfills and agricultural and wastewater 
treatment facilities. EIA proposes to include RNG and biogas producers as 
respondents to Form EIA-176. 

On April 28, 2020, the EIA published its notice and request for comments in the Federal 
Register, available at 
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/04/28/2020-08895/agency-information-
collection-proposed-extension. 

Comments must be submitted to EIA no later than June 29, 2020, following the 
instructions in the Federal Register notice. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/04/28/2020-08895/agency-information
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/04/28/2020-08895/agency-information-collection-proposed-extension

